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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/301 PLAINFIELDROAD, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13212/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

July 17, 1992
NMP2L 1348

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50%10

NPF-69
TAC No M74030

Gentlemen:

Subject: Service Water System Problems Affecting Safety-Related Equipment (Generic Letter 89-13)

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), via Generic Letter 89-13, recommended several actions
be taken by licensees to ensure that their service water systems were in compliance with applicable
General Design Criteria. Generic Letter 89-13 also required that licensees confirm to the NRC within
30 days of completion that all recommended actions or their justified alternatives have been
implemented. The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Generic Letter 89-13 required tests or
activities have been implemented and that required continuing programs have been established as

indicated in our letter dated December 10, 1990.

Very truly yours,

C. D. Ter y
Vice President

Nuclear Engineering

JMT/rp
002871GG

xc: Regional Administrator, Region I
Mr. R. A. Capra, Director, NRR
Mr. J. E. Menning, Project Manager, NRR
Mr. W. L. Schmidt, Senior Resident Inspector
Mr. L. E. Nicholson, Chief, Reactor Projects Branch No. 1B
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